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Slowly election results have been received. At this time I am reviewing all received 
and assuring that Suzie Meeks, Data Base Manager has received.  

Currently  changes to the Policies and Procedures have been submitted to the 
National Officers and Board of Directors for approval. Once approved look for 
these new approved changes in the directory of AVVA. 

Thank you to committee members Wynella Bethards, Jennifer Ellis, Linda 
Haberkorn and Ann Rice,  and Suzie Meeks, Special Advisor for their input and 
assistance.  

 

 

 

 


